BRR: Extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 17/04/2020, BaRia Rubber Joint Stock Company extended the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:
Business Registration Office’s Department of Planning and Investment in Ba Ria- Vung Tau received Document 166/CSBR-TCHC dated 14/04/2020 of BaRia Rubber Joint Stock Company on extending the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020.

Based on clause 2, Article 136 of Enterprise Law 2014, The Department of Business Registration decided to approve extending the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of BaRia Rubber Joint Stock Company 

